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The Physics Department
Acknowledges Your Support

The Physics Department
gratefully acknowledges the

support of the following
alumni and friends.

Donations over $100:

Alexander, Ralph W
Altman, Barbara H

Anderson, Richard A
Arbini, Daniel J

Baganoff, Fred Keith
Breazeale, Mack A
Brooks, Howard L

Cappellari, Lewis K
Christiansen, Stephen D

Dufner, Kenneth L
Epps, Ronald C

Evans, Clayton E
Gaylord, Thomas K

Goldammer, Steven R
Hahn, Yubong

Hale, Barbara N
Hale, Edward B

Hardebeck, Harry E
Heatherly, Douglas A
Holdman, Jon Mark
Holley, Thomas K

Hufft, Robert E
James, Daniel Joseph

Jursich, Mark
Kemper, Paul Joseph

Kiefer, Jerry
Koontz, Rollin H
Kovener, Gary S

Lachner, Gerald L
Long, Suzanna Maupin

Luetjen, Hulen H
Madison, Don

Magnus, Sandra H
Meyer, Donald I
Miller, Thomas F
Mochel, Michael J
Myers, Charles A
Myles, Charles W

Noble, Michael Lee
Olson, Ronald E

Palmerton, John B
Pannone, David L

Parris, Paul E
Payton, Daniel N

Peresztegy, Lajos B
Perez, James Andrew

Peterson, Jay A
Pimmel, Kathryn Masterman

Rauh, David E
Reagan, Roger L
Reago, Donald A
Rice, Charles M

Schmitt, Raymond J
Schowengerdt, Franklin D

Schroeder, Jeffrey Paul
Sehlin, Scott Richard

Shull, Dale R
Sickafus, Edward N
Soellner, Arthur M

Sommerer, Timothy J
Sonnad, Kiran Girish

Stephens, Edward Franklin
Tai, Chiu-Ying

Underwood, Millard K
Van Nostrand, Robert G
Van Pelt, Lee Gordon

Vietti, Michael A
Vojta, Agnes and Thomas

Ward, Terrence R
Wilemski, Gerald

Yallaly, Stephen Paul
Yang, Jun

Zahn, Choon Bee

Donations up to $100:

Abayarathna, Dharmalatha
Abayarathna, Saman Sunil
Ackerman, Andrew Phillip

Alt, Leroy H
Arnett, Kenneth E

Aufdembrink, Eugene M
Bohler, Christopher L

Bosnak, John S
Carmichael, Dwight E

Carstens, John C
Church, Charles H

Cole, Patrick L
Cordes, David J
Darr, David S

Dave, Vibhakar R
Davis, Ralph J

Doster, George Jay
Edwards, Suzanna Jo

Evans, Jesse D
Feeler, Courtney Ryan

Foehrweiser, Roger Keith
Frederick, Dennis M

Garey, Patrick Joseph
Gettemeyer, Glen R

Glaese, John R
Glascock, Michael D
Goroch, Andreas K
Guinn, Harvey C

Hanrahan, Carol V
Harrison, Terrance Rich

Hughes, William M
Hukku, Suman K

Irby, Victor Dewitt
Jensen, James W
Jones, Harris C

Jones, John Daniel
Jones, Mark A

Kisvarsanyi, Erika Gabriella
Kovel, Steven M
Krebs, Danny J
Lawler, James E

Leigh, Terrence A
Limbaugh, Charles C

Loepp, Arthur R
Mattlage, Raymond F

McDaniels, John L
McGuire, John W

McMahon, Thomas J
Mezines, Steven A
Millburn, Brian G

Moore, David Patrick
Murry, Robert W

Nance, Jon R
Neumann, Charles J

Newquist, Lawrence A
Nichols, Charles S

Norman, Eric J
Ollinger, Frank L
Oppliger, Larry D
Paul, Raymond E
Pease, Dennis C
Peery, Larry J

Perkins, Daniel H
Priest, Donnie W

Rages, Kathy A
Rambow, Frederick H K

Randoll, Rodney O
Ranek, Nancy L

Rathbun, Donald G
Redd, Emmett R
Reichert, Carl T
Reiter, John R
Salter, Frank E

Sammelmann, Gary S
Schricker, Don

Schultz, David Robert
Schwentker, Richard S

Shields, Richard H
Sievers, Wayne L
Slusher, Morgan P
Slusher, Richart E
Smith, Robert T

Spanel, Mrs. Leslie (Harriet) E
Sparrow, Richard Allan

Spratt, Robert E
Stringfellow, Blair C

Thom, Richard D
Thompson, John L
Thurman, Robert E

Tucker, Terry R
Waddill, George D

Wang, Zu-En
West, Jerry Doug
Willcutt, James T

Windes, David
Wolters, David J

Woodward, Gary K
Wooley, Gary G

Phonathon
2004

More than 160 alumni pledged
$26,413 in donations to the
MSM-UMR Physics De-

partment during last year’s Fund-rais-
ing Phonathon with an average gift of
$164. The department greatly appre-
ciates your generosity, which helps
to support scholarships and student
activities like the Society of Physics
Students. "Your support makes such
a difference to our department," says
Dr. Paul Parris, Chair of Physics,
"especially in times of reduced bud-
gets. Scholarships are extremely im-
portant, and so are the student ac-
tivities that your gifts support." Your
support this year will be more im-
portant than ever in helping us at-
tract great students to our depart-
ment. This year, we will be calling
our alumni February 25-March 2.
When the phone rings, please take a
moment to share some of your Rolla
experiences with a current UMR stu-
dent, and say, "Yes," when asked for
a pledge. Taxpayer support accounts
for only 34 percent of the
university’s revenue, so your contri-
bution makes up an important part
of the department's total income. Pri-
vate funding also helps distinguish
UMR from other universities, in-
creasing the value of your education.
Any amount you give will be appre-
ciated. It will help make UMR a
leader in alumni giving among public
universities, and will help the Phys-
ics department fulfill its educational
mission.


